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 January 30, 2020 
 
 

Chris Phillips, A&H Industrial Park 
Email: chris@ahstorage.co  

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Environmental Protection Commission will conduct a public hearing on 
February 25, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the County 
Commissioners Chambers, First Floor, County Administration Center, 201 South 
Rosalind Avenue, Orlando, Florida, to consider: 
 
A Conservation Area Impact Permit request by A&H Industrial Park in order to 
impact 0.23 acre of Class I wetlands in Orange County Commission District #5. 
 
The applicant and/or agent are required to attend this meeting.  All other 
interested parties are invited to attend and be heard.  If you have any questions 
regarding the public hearing, contact Amanda Walter at (407) 836-1546. 
 
Any person wishing to appeal any decision made by the Environmental Protection 
Commission at this meeting will need a record of the proceedings.  For that purpose, 
such person may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, 
which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a 
disability as defined by the ADA needs special accommodation to participate in this 
proceeding, then not later than two business days prior to the proceeding, that person 
should contact the Environmental Protection Division at (407) 836-1400. 
 
Para más información, favor de comunicarse con la División de Protección del Medio 
Ambiente al número de telefono (407) 836-1400. 
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